Plumb Memorial Library and Rochester Memorial School
Summer Reading Program

How to Log Your Summer Reading

Summer reading begins on June 16th and ends August 25th. Summer
reading can include all genres, formats, reading aloud, or being read
to! There are two ways to record summer reading:

1. If participating in the Plumb Memorial Library and
RMS Summer Reading Program you will need to:

-From June 16th through August 5th: log using the Plumb Memorial
Library log. These logs should be picked up at Plumb Memorial Library.

- Participating in the Plumb program also includes logging activities
completed and events attended, if desired.

- From August 6th through August 25th: log using the RMS Reading
Log (found below).

Plumb Library Logs are due to Plumb Library by August 5th. RMS logs
should be turned into classroom teachers during the first week of school.
Both the Plumb Library Log and the RMS Log will be totalled together for
tracking summer reading minutes.

2. If participating only in the RMS Summer Reading
Program:

- From June 16th through August 25th: Log book titles and minutes
using the RMS Reading Log.

- Turn your paper log into your classroom teacher during the first week
of school.

Happy Reading!



Name: Grade in September:

Classroom Teacher in September:

RMS Summer Reading Log

Book Title Minutes Spent Reading Date

Total Minutes Read:




